
* * * *a  

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION 111 
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD. SUITE 210 

LISLE, ILLINOIS 605324352 

MAY 0 5 2005 

Donald H. Ellis 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Associated Metals, Inc. 
9944 Weber Street 
Brighton, MI 48116 

Dear Mr. Ellis: 

Enclosed is Amendment No. 07 to your NRC Material License No. 21-19623-01 in accordance 
with your request. Please note that the changes made to your license are printed in bold font. 

In letter dated February 21, 2005, you indicated that Associated Metals, Inc. does not 
expect to handle or process radioactive material in the near future, however, before you 
reactivate licensed activities, please provide a facility diagram showing where material 
wil l be used and stored including adjacent areas. In addition, included with this letter is 
10 CFR Part 30, please review in particular 30.36 (d) which discusses circumstances 
under which the license should be terminated. 

Please review the enclosed document carefully and be sure that you understand all conditions. 
If there are any errors or questions, please notify the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, 
Region 111 office at (630) 829-9887 so that we can provide appropriate corrections and answers 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC‘s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically in the NRC Public Document Room or from the Publicly Available 
Records (PARS) component of NRC‘s document system (ADAMS). The NRC‘s document 
system is accessible from the NRC Web site at httD://www.nrc.aov/readina-rm/adams.html. 
The enclosed license document is exempt from public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR 
2.390, because its disclosure to unauthorized individuals could present a security vulnerability. 

Sincerely, - 
n 

T O Y ~ L .  Simdons 
Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 
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